NOV 0 6 1930

Docket No. 030-22249 License No. 29-20839-01

Constance G. Alfano, M.D.
74 Daks Street
Ridgewood, New Jersey 07:50

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inguiry No. 90-001

This refers to your letter dated July 6, 1990, in response to our letter
dated June 25, 1990.

Thank you for providing the information documented in your letter. Based on
this information, we have retired NRC License No. 29-20839-01.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: }
JEAN GRES‘CK'SCHl“Ju | A

"\
{Q Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
" Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc:
Fublic Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Infornation Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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